Apartment 6A,
Village Apartments,
Oakdale Road,
Dublin.
12th June 2020
Dear Chloe,
	I hope you are doing well and staying busy during the lockdown! I cannot wait to see you once we are able to meet up again. I am planning a trip to Galway with some of my friends in the next few months, would you like to join us? It will be great fun! I will send you more information when we make our plan.
	I have been keeping busy by reading lots of excellent books, cooking tasty new dishes and treats, and meeting up with friends for socially distanced walks and picnics. I have also watched lots of TV and movies on Disney+, Moana is my favourite! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]What have you been getting up to lately? Have you got any news? I can’t wait to hear from you, write back soon!
Your friend,
Aisling
	
	
